
TECH BASED

STARTUPINNERCORE
We are automating the analysis of Dynamic 
Critical Systems.

InnerCore is a company which was created to automate the 
analysis of dynamic critical systems through algorithms, 
statistical models and artificial intelligence to detect 
anomalous behaviours, discrepancies or specific events of 
different systems in different applications,such as security, 
health, logistics, production and communications.

PROFILE
Tech Based Startup
Founded in 2020
https://innercore.ai/

Oportunity

InIn the defence sector, the Chilean Navy needs to complement 
its maritime traffic control system, in order to automate the 
analysis of anomalous behaviour. This is how InnerCore 
analyses the maritime landscape in real time, automating the 
detection of discrepancies and prioritising alarms, through 
the development of Artificial Intelligence models and 
techniques.

TThis was the beginning for applications linked to other 
relevant economic sectors.
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Solution

InnerInnerCore offers services through cloud computing solutions, 
Software As a Service, accessible to users and clients at any 
time and place, with a modular structure, easy to use, modify 
or update. A processing core composed of all the algorithms 
and models used by our system, as well as an intuitive user 
interface enabling the solution to be applied rapidly in new 
problems and sectors of the industry, allows us to scale 
horihorizontally.




